
 

 

 

 

September 12, 2022  

Dear PCA Families and Supporters,  

We pray this letter finds you well and that the Lord continues to bless and keep you. It goes without 

saying that these last several years have proved to be extraordinary. The emergence of COVID-19 and its 

aftermath have left marks that will last for years to come. As a school, PCA has always faced challenges, but the 

past few years have proven to be especially trying.  As such, we are writing to provide clarification and updates 

about PCA and its future. Events occurring over the last year and a half, and culminating in the winter, led the 

PCA School Board to announce in March that the school was on a path toward closure, which it has for this year.  

However, the newly expanded board of directors is working fervently to reopen a daycare center in the coming 

months and the Academy in the fall of 2023.  The Board has pressed on with these activities in faith despite the 

current circumstances and have continued to pray relentlessly for God’s will to prevail. Further, as part of our 

combined efforts, we are laser-focused on bringing in the capital needed to rebuild and move forward towards 

reestablishing the legacy of affordable Christian education in the greater Norristown area.  

 This brings us to our next item, WE NEED YOU!! The future mission field of sharing the good news to 

our children in Norristown and surrounding area is in jeopardy. While we continue to work on long term 

financial sustainability, we need short term funds, and we cannot do this alone. PCA is in immediate need of 

funding to meet existing commitments from this year and to be able to have confidence in enrolling for the 

coming year. No amount is too small, and every contribution will go towards anchoring a strong biblical 

foundation in the future generations of our community.  Additionally, we invite you to bring your time and 

talent as we communicate regarding volunteer opportunities on-site and in the community. Join us in the re-

building process! 

We believe, together, by faith the Lord will do exceedingly and abundantly in the lives of the children, faculty, 

and staff through Penn Christian Academy. We wait with gladness knowing the miracle of another 56 years is 

ahead of us.  

In His Service,  

PCA School Board 

Ways to give: 

1.)  https://www.pennchristian.org/fundraising/  

2.) The QR code on this letter 

3.) Mail checks to 50 W. Germantown Pike, Norristown, PA 19401 

4.) To volunteer time, please send email request to board@pennchristian.org 

 


